
 

 

 
 
January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Curriculum and Options Evening - Thursday 13th February 2020 
 
As you will be aware, your son/daughter is currently deciding which subjects to study in 
Years 9, 10 and 11. Some subjects are compulsory in the National Curriculum; others are 
optional. 
 
In order to support you and your son/daughter in deciding which option subjects to choose, 
we would like to invite you to our Year 8 Curriculum and Options Evening.  The Year 8 
Curriculum and Options Evening is an information-giving session in School, where you can 
hear about the Options process in more detail, and ask questions, both to specific Subject 
Leaders and to senior members of staff, who can offer you their advice. 
 
The evening will run from 6.00pm until 8.00pm, with a subject fair in the Sports Hall all 
evening and information-giving sessions in Coombe Hall about the options process at 
6.00pm and 7.00pm.  Refreshments will also be available in the Sports Hall.  Please choose 
the information-giving session most convenient to your arrival time. If you are travelling to 
the event by car, please kindly park on the school playground. 
 
If you have any questions about your son’s/daughter’s curriculum package, or any other 
aspect of the Key Stage 4 Curriculum, please raise these on the evening or contact Mr 
Emery, Pastoral Manager for Year 8 or me at the School.   
 
I do hope you find the evening helpful and informative.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P.S. Banks 
Deputy Headteacher 
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